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A Celebration of Brothers
2020

presents the pleasure of having a brother

A Celebration of the EDGE Program’s Impact on
the Mathematics Community and Beyond
2019-08-31

the enhancing diversity in graduate education edge program began
twenty years ago to provide support for women entering doctoral
programs in the mathematical sciences with a steadfast commitment to
diversity among participants faculty and staff edge initially
alternated between bryn mawr and spelman colleges in later years edge
has been hosted on campuses around the nation and expanded to offer
support for women throughout their graduate school and professional
careers the refereed papers in a celebration of the edge program s
impact on the mathematics community and beyond range from short
memoirs to pedagogical studies to current mathematics research all
papers are written by former edge participants mentors instructors
directors and others connected to edge together these papers offer
compelling testimony that edge has produced a diverse new generation
of leaders in the mathematics community this volume contains technical
and non technical works and it is intended for a far reaching audience
including mathematicians mathematics teachers diversity officers
university administrators government employees writing educational or
science policy and mathematics students at the high school college and
graduate levels by highlighting the scope of the work done by those
supported by edge the volume offers strong evidence of the american
mathematical society s recognition that edge is a program that makes a
difference this volume offers unique testimony that a 20 year old
summer program has expanded its reach beyond the summer experience to
produce a diverse new generation of women leaders nearly half of whom
are underrepresented women while some books with a women in math theme
focus only on one topic such as research or work life balance this
book s broad scope includes papers on mathematics research teaching
outreach and career paths

A Celebration of Customs & Rituals of the World
1994

explores initiation rites wedding feasts harvest celebrations
religious rituals and many other customs used around the world to mark
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all kinds of special occasions suggested level intermediate junior
secondary

A Celebration of Love
1996

kate winkler dawson is an unbelievable crime historian and such a
talented storyteller karen kilgariff cohost of the my favorite murder
podcast heinrich changed criminal investigations forever and anyone
fascinated by the myriad detective series and tv shows about forensics
will want to read this the washington post an entertaining absorbing
combination of biography and true crime kirkus kate winkler dawson has
researched both her subject and his cases so meticulously that her
reconstructions and descriptions made me feel part of the action
rather than just a reader and bystander she has brought to life edward
oscar heinrich s character determination and skill so vividly that one
is left bemused that this man is so little known to most of us
patricia wiltshire author of traces and the nature of life and death
berkeley california 1933 in a lab filled with curiosities beakers
microscopes bunsen burners and hundreds of books sat an investigator
who would go on to crack at least 2 000 cases in his 40 year career
known as the american sherlock holmes edward oscar heinrich was one of
the greatest and first forensic scientists with an uncanny knack for
finding clues establishing evidence and deducing answers with a skill
that seemed almost supernatural based on years of research and
thousands of never before published primary source materials american
sherlock is a true crime account capturing the life of the man who
spearheaded the invention of a myriad of new forensic tools including
blood spatter analysis ballistics lie detector tests and the use of
fingerprints as courtroom evidence

American Sherlock
2020-08-06

abc let s celebrate you me presents 26 things from a to z that make us
special and that are worth celebrating from our bodies and our
emotions to our interests and hobbies there is so much to celebrate
about ourselves we all have different talents ideas and things to say
but we are more similar than we are different abc let s celebrate you
me presents a whole alphabet full of positive attributes kids can
celebrate including their bodies skin eyes and hair on the outside as
well as inner qualities such as their interests kindness and
personalities abc let s celebrate you me features colorful
illustrations as well as thoughtful text that gets kids thinking about
who they are and how all people are unique special and worthy of love
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and happiness each letter of the alphabet is paired with either a
physical or character attribute and each page promotes self love and
kindness to others this book shows that when we work together and
respect each other we can do great things a fun read for the whole
family abc let s celebrate you me is not only perfect for teaching
toddlers their abcs but also for encouraging kids to love themselves
and other people too just as they are with endearing illustrations and
mindful concepts the abc for me series pairs each letter of the
alphabet with words that promote big dreams and healthy living other
books in this series include abc what can she be 2018 abc what can he
be 2019 abc what can i be 2020 abc everyday heroes like me 2021

ABC for Me: ABC Let's Celebrate You & Me
2021-06-22

reinforced by teachers experiences in actual classrooms this book
provides a wealth of ideas for projects readings and response based
activities that will engage all learners in the joy of reading and
responding to literature it blends an appreciation of children s books
across all genres with an emphasis on meaningful instructional
strategies for literacy programs coverage of multicultural
international literature helps illustrate the universality of themes
in children s literature providing a basis for establishing a library
of literature that expresses the totality of children s experiences
and speaks to children from all cultures and backgrounds coverage is
based on louise rosenblatt s transactional theory of reader response
and organized around five main celebrations that the author uses as a
framework for uniting the findings of reader response theory with
quality children s literature and exemplary reflective literature
based practice includes expanded coverage on multicultural
international literature including numerous examples of children s
literature written and published in other countries includes extensive
coverage of reader responses to literature oral and written responses
as well as those made through the visual arts for teachers of children
s literature introduces future teaches to the full range of children s
responses to literature encourages the use of a variety of strategies
to elicit authentic heartfelt meaningful responses from pupils an
appendix on children s literature awards highlights exemplary children
s literature across all genres focuses students attention on
established standards and offers guidance for choosing literature that
meets such standards contents i celebrating literature response and
teaching 1 literature teaching and reader response balancing books and
readers in the classroom 2 reader response to literature from
rosenblatt s theory to research to classroom practice ii celebrating
literature and literary genres 3 the art of the picture book the
balance of text and illustration 4 traditional tales and modern
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fantasy the domain of imagination 5 poetry the power and pleasure of
language 6 realistic and historical fiction the boundary of reality 7
nonfiction the realm of biography and informational books 8
multicultural and international literature appreciating cultural and
global diversity iii celebrating response connections to literature 9
talking about books from oral response to literature circles 10
literature response journals written reflections during reading 11
literature as a model for writing apprenticing the author s craft 12
drama art and music expressive arts as response 13 response to
nonfiction blending efferent and aesthetic response iv celebrating
intertextual and interdisciplinary connections 14 interdisciplinary
and intertextual connections response through literature clusters
theme explorations and twin texts v celebrating response growth
through assessment 15 documenting response to literature authentic
perspectives appendix a children s book awards and recognition
appendix b professional resources appendix c children s literature and
technology c 2004 448 pp paper 0 13 110902 2 1090o 6 se0306 children s
literature methods he0415 children s literature course guide page
supplements generic supplements esol strategies for teaching content
facilitating instruction for english language learners 0 13 090845 2
the portfolio planner making professional portfolios work for you 0 13
081314 1 positive behavioral supports five plans for teachers 0 13
042187 1 surviving your first year of teaching guidelines for success
0 13 032573 2 other titles of interest jacobs tunnell children s
literature briefly 3 e 2004 0 13 049924 2 norton norton through the
eyes of a child an introduction to children s literature 6 e 2003 0 13
042207 x hillman discovering children s literature 3 e 2003 0 13
042332 7 darigan tunnell jacobs children s literature engaging
teachers and children in good books 2002 0 13 081355 9 jacobs tunnell
darigan children s literature database a resource for teachers parents
and media specialists 2 e 2002 0 13 094618 4 ertmer education on the
internet 2002 2003 update 2003 0 13 1126385

A Celebration of Literature and Response
2004

brave brutal a riveting story about suffering recovery and redemption
inspiring and relevant the new york times an electric and
unforgettable memoir about a young woman s journey from the ice rink
to addiction and a prison sentence to the newsroom and how she emerged
with a fierce determination to expose the broken system she
experienced keri blakinger always lived life at full throttle growing
up that meant throwing herself into competitive figure skating with an
all consuming passion that led her to nationals but when her skating
career suddenly fell apart that meant diving into self destruction
with the intensity she once saved for the ice for the next nine years
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keri ricocheted from one dark place to the next living on the streets
selling drugs and sex and shooting up between classes all while trying
to hold herself together enough to finish her degree at cornell then
on a cold day during her senior year the police caught her walking
down the street with a tupperware full of heroin her arrest made the
front page of the local news and landed her behind bars for nearly two
years there in the twilight zone of new york s jails and prisons keri
grappled with the wreckage of her missteps and mistakes as she sobered
up and searched for a better path along the way she met women from all
walks of life who were all struggling through the same upside down
world of corrections as the days ticked by keri came to understand how
broken the justice system is and who that brokenness hurts the most
after she walked out of her cell for the last time keri became a
reporter dedicated to exposing our flawed prisons as only an insider
could written with searing intensity unflinching honesty and shocks of
humor corrections in ink uncovers that dark brutal system that affects
us all not just a story about getting out and getting off drugs this
galvanizing memoir is about the power of second chances about who our
society throws away and who we allow to reach for redemption and how
they reach for it

A Celebration of Death
1980

an in depth study of the history and theology of the eucharist as
primarily a celebration of forgiveness rather than as a tool for
exclusion and the ethical consequences that arise from such a study

Corrections in Ink
2022-06-07

a celebration of breastfeeding is a book that celebrates the beauty
and challenges of breastfeeding around the world an illustrated book
to inspire inform educate entertain support and soothe young mothers
to be their partners and family and friends it is also useful for
associated health workers grandmothers and other care givers offering
practical advice on what to expect as well as any difficulties that
may arise and how to overcome them this book also encourages support
by partners families healthcare workers communities and workplaces
support is such an important factor for a mother and baby both
psychologically and physically into the transition of motherhood as
well as after as illustrated by the author utilising current
information that is in line with unicef who recommendations on baby
friendly nursing a celebration of breastfeeding compares cultural
ideas on what to eat drink and what to avoid while exploring myths
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legends and superstitions plenty of which exist to this day whether
you re a new mother a young mother or a mother to be if you re tired
and anxious if you re excited and looking for information be ready to
have your eyes opened by different perspectives from all corners of
the earth the ideal book for any of the above or any partner or family
member ready to celebrate the beautiful journey that is breastfeeding

Eucharist as a Celebration of Forgiveness
2017

are you seeking for the perfect gift for your favorite person look no
more the journey a celebration of life is the gift for the person who
has everything it is a book to be cherished a book to be shared with
those you love now and those in the future who wish they had had the
opportunity to know you more personally discover and share the essence
of you as you create your ethical will legacy letter and write the
stories of your life to be shared with generations now and in the
future how will you be remembered 100 years from now complete the
journey a celebration of life to make sure your descendants remember
you as you want to be remembered when your great great grandchildren
read your book they will know what it was like when you lived and they
will know you as if you were sitting right beside them the wisdom you
share will link the past present and future generations it is a
priceless gift for all time make an investment in forever by creating
a legacy that will be cherished for all time the journey a celebration
of life is not so much a book to be read as it is a book to be written
if you are seeking a way to reflect upon your life and to celebrate it
more fully this book is the tool you must have it is a book for all
people of all ages in all stages of life

A Celebration of Breastfeeding
2023-10-28

who a baby that s you baby you that s who who explores the
relationships babies form with the people and things they love the
most the text s repetitive verse and melodic voice will captivate
babies and toddlers and draw them into the sounds and images of the
book

The Journey: A Celebration of Life
2007-09

entertainment weekly celebrates the rich legacy of black film and
filmmakers in more than 100 years of movies from oscar micheaux a self
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made auteur who in 1919 directed the first feature length movie with
an all black cast to ava duvernay jordan peele regina king and more
new artists who are defining the future of black movie making from
first african american oscar winner hattie mcdaniel to legends like
lena horne dorothy dandridge harry belafonte and sidney poitier to the
stars of today denzel washington viola davis michael b jordan
mahershala ali tiffany haddish and many more includes interviews with
spike lee radha black peter ramsey director spiderman into the spider
verse and others a must for all movie lovers

Who?
2018-06-05

a deluxe baseball treasury unlike any other complete with essays
photos and player bios from the national baseball hall of fame and
museum everyone dreams of cooperstown it s a hallowed name in baseball
for players as well as their fans it s a house where legends live it s
everything that s great about the game never before has the national
baseball hall of fame and museum published a complete registry of
inductees with plaques photographs and extended biographies in this
unique 75th anniversary edition read the stories of every player
inducted into the hall organized by position each section begins with
an original essay by a living hall of famer who played that position
hank aaron george brett orlando cepeda carlton fisk tommy lasorda joe
morgan jim rice cal ripken jr nolan ryan and robin yount

Entertainment Weekly A Celebration of Black
Film
2021-02-05

an official bbc book that celebrates the life of queen elizabeth ii
through photographs some rarely seen drawn largely from archives of
the bbc the longest reigning monarch in british history queen
elizabeth ii has been at the centre of british life for almost a
century she s led a very public life seen by millions through
photographs film and television from the time of her birth in 1926 to
the final years of her reign the embodiment of britain she has been a
constant knowledgeable presence in our politics and culture since she
came to the throne in 1952 this book celebrates the life of queen
elizabeth ii through photographs and still images drawn largely from
the archives of the bbc an organisation that received its royal
charter only one year after she was born from her earliest days and
first moments of public life to her platinum jubilee and the weddings
of her children and grandchildren this is a lavish tribute to the most
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public of monarchs an iconic figure in the hearts and minds of
millions throughout the world

The Hall: A Celebration of Baseball's Greats
2014-05-06

here are some of the reasons to be proud to be greek alexander the
greet greatest conqueror of them all olympic games past and present
olympia dukakis george stephanopolous and yanni birth of democracy
cradle of western civilization aesop s wise and winning fables warm
souvlaki cold retsina and every greek diner you ever ate in

Queen Elizabeth II: A Celebration of Her Life
and Reign in Pictures
2022-09-29

celebrated artists designers photographers writers actors and
activists offer personal reflections on the essence of home in this
inspirational book to benefit no kid hungry filled with personal
insight humor creativity joy and poignancy home a celebration is a
lyrical ode to sanctuary and a thoughtful and inspirational book to
peruse again and again through the lenses of their crafts and passions
each illustrious contributor presents an offering either a personal
text or work of art on what home means to them historian jon meacham
discusses books as the emotional infrastructure of the houses in his
life photographer oberto gili documents the glorious garden at his
property in northwest italy chef alice waters proffers a recipe from
her home garden interior designers including nina campbell steven
gambrel and kelly wearstler share aspects of their profession that
define home to them other notable pieces are from joan juliet buck
julian fellowes john grisham jill kargman joyce carol oates and gloria
steinem charlotte moss s inspiration for this project is edith wharton
s the book of the homeless 1916 a fundraising effort that aided
refugees and children during the first world war for this book a
portion of the profits are benefiting the organization no kid hungry
which works to feed more than 11 million children in the united states
who live in food insecure homes

Gods, Heroes, And Philosophers: A Celebration
Of All Things Greek
2013-10-15

describes juneteenth s origins and meaning as well as the ways it has
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been celebrated throughout its history and presents related documents
including the emancipation proclamation and the lyrics to lift every
voice and sing known as the african american national anthem

Home: A Celebration
2021-10-05

the sinhalese exorcism rituals are perhaps the most complex and the
most magnificent in performance still extant for this second edition
the author has written a new preface and introduction in which he
argues that the techniques of healing in sri lanka and the aesthetics
of this healing cannot be reduced to western psychoanalytic or
psychotherapeutic terms and develops new and original approaches to
ritual and the aesthetic in general

Juneteenth
2002

find kindness in each day this sturdy board book celebrates the
mindfulness that guides young readers through the day and features the
many ways children can experience kindness from being kind when they
share to being kind with a smile readers will recognize the impact
acts of kindness can have on others about the a celebration of
mindfulness series along with peace joy and love kindness is part of
the a celebration of mindfulness series from flowerpot press featuring
visually appealing spot uv and foil text cover enhancements this
series aims to encourage mindfulness in young readers as they enjoy
the delightful illustrations and familiar scenarios

A Celebration of Demons
2021-01-07

in this helpful and heartfelt book doris christopher shows families
how to honor and celebrate one of our most beloved traditions
togetherness around the family table an american entrepreneur who is
also an enterprising american mom christopher serves up a blend of
inspiration and practical advice revealing the ways dozens of others
have transformed their tables into vehicles for strengthening family
life book jacket

Kindness
2021-04-06

https://i-san.tourismthailand.org/


11th grade chemistry study guide (2023)

i-san.tourismthailand.org

readers can celebrate their nearest and dearest with this ode to
family full of heartwarming illustrations and written in gentle
rhyming text

Welcome to Our World
2021

describes a festival or holiday celebrated in latin america for each
month of the year from the feast of saint anthony in january through
mexico s cinco de mayo an inca festival in peru in june and a ritual
of african origin in brazil in september

Family
2001

from the bestselling creators of happiness is comes a celebration of
the many delightful triumphant silly sweet life changing experiences
that lie ahead a world full of wonder is waiting for you the sky is
the limit of what you can do the only thing needed to begin this
marvelous adventure you from far reaching endeavors to the quieter
milestones that have a magic all of their own this book celebrates
life s most meaningful moments and encourages readers to reach for a
sky s worth of possibilities a joyous all ages book perfect for
families and children celebrating everyday accomplishments an
inspiring graduation read lisa swerling and ralph lazar are the
creators of the critically acclaimed and bestselling happiness is
series in the spirit of yay you i knew you could and oh the places you
ll go the sky is the limit will hold a cherished place in the hearts
of readers young and old read aloud toddler books lisa swerling and
ralph lazar are famed illustrators the authors of the new york times
bestseller me without you and the creators of the internationally
beloved happiness is brand they live in marin county california

Come to the Table
2000-05-24

an entertaining story which is meant to empower children of all ages
to celebrate their uniqueness in being a one and only hopefully this
book will help open doors of dialogue between caregivers and children
regarding the reasons for having or adopting only one child and to
highlight the positive results of that decision this special story was
produced in a black and white format as an open canvas for the reader
to personalize in his or her own way we also want readers to see
themselves in the story so the me and my family pages allow for each
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person to illustrate the characters in their own real life stories
visit us at out of the ordinary books

Brothers
2024-05-09

a celebration of harry styles we adore you

Fiesta!
2009

barack obama laura bush oprah winfrey and bill gates on the importance
of reading books and

The Sky Is the Limit
2020-03-03

a celebration of automotive art by gerry drunell the automotive fine
arts society and automobile quarterly have published the best
automotive art book that s ever crossed my desk published to
commemorate the 20th anniversary of the afas annual art exhibition at
the pebble beach concours d elegance gerry durnell and the staff of aq
spent eight months assembling and designing a celebration of
automotive art the result is a masterpiece that will become one of the
most treasured books in your collection you ll find yourself carefully
removing this 316 page epic from its sturdy slipcase on a regular
basis to treat yourself to some of the most beautiful images of
classic and racing cars ever produced profiles of all 29 active
artists of the afas are followed by a portfolio of their best work
artists such as bill neale jay koka peter hearsey lawrence braun ken
dallison james dietz charles maher jack juratovic dennis hoyt are
joined by past masters such as walter gotschke john burgess carlo
demand and peter helck website

One and Only
2001-04

celebrate movie history and the world of disney from the animations
and live action movies to the magical disney parks and attractions
with the disney book go behind the scenes of disney s best loved
animated movies and find out how they were made follow disney s entire
history using the timeline and marvel at beautiful concept art and
story sketches perfect for disney fans who want to know everything
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about the magical disney world the disney book delves into their
incredible archives and lets readers explore classic disney animated
and live action movies wonder at fascinating disney collectibles and
even see original story sketches from disney films check out hero
pages that focus on amazing disney props or artworks from the archives
beautifully photographed and annotated the ideal gift for disney fans
and animation and movie buffs copyright 2015 disney

The Book of Harry: A Celebration of Harry
Styles
2021-08-19

the tall book is a celebration of the tall advantaged which notes and
explores the myriad benefits that come with living large from the
simple pleasures of being able to see over crowds at a parade to the
professional joys of earning more money and having others perceive you
as a natural leader the tall book also offers well researched
explanations into the great unanswered questions of tallness including
why are people tall to begin with how have tall people figured
throughout history why are ceos so tall and how does tallness affect
the dating game filled with illustrative graphics charts and piles of
tall miscellanea and factoids the tall book is a wonderful and much
needed exploration of life from on high

Reading with the Stars
2011-05-25

seeing a baby yawn drawing on a foggy window finding a curly fry mixed
in with your regular fries these and 247 other little things that make
everyday life a joy are collected in this delightful surprising and
heartfelt book based on the popular website this book will strike a
chord in anyone who is open to celebrating the little moments of
greatness all around us

Afas
2005-12-05

on april 15 2019 the world looked on in horror as the notre dame
cathedral was nearly destroyed in a devastating fire notre dame de
paris a celebration of the cathedraloffers a fascinating look back at
nearly nine centuries of this landmark building that has stood as
silent witness to some of the most important events in human history a
marvel of gothic architecture the cornerstone of notre dame cathedral
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was laid in 1163 and construction was completed in 1345 for almost
nine centuries it has served as a house of worship and refuge a
stalwart soldier that has survived wars and revolutions hosted royal
weddings coronations and funerals and inspired victor hugo s literary
classic the hunchback of notre dame with the cathedral wounded but
still standing the world now watches as the rebuilding process gets
underway notre dame de paris a celebration of the cathedralchronicles
the history of this landmark building from its impressive architecture
and collection of priceless artifacts to its presence during major
world historical events through gorgeous striking and sometimes rarely
seen archival photographs notre dame de paris a celebration of the
cathedralreminds us all why this building has become an unofficial
wonder of the world lodged in the hearts and minds of people around
the globe

The Disney Book
2015-10-01

reprint of the original first published in 1881

The Tall Book
2009-07-01

a celebration of family stories of parents with disabilities contains
the stories of thirty families in every family one or both parents
have disabilities physical mental sensory and or intellectual the
stories illustrate the infinite variety of the american family it is
that variety that gives the family both its strength and its beauty
like individuals no two families are the same in the course of
discussing their family experiences the parents cover a number of
topics most stories concern having children through birth but there
are also stories about fostering and adopting four stories concern
single parenthood many parents talk about adaptations and
accommodations they made to be effective parents but even more talk
about how wonderfully adaptive their children were to their
disabilities many parents talk about individual discrimination and
societal bias they have faced a number of stories highlight the
decision making process to have children when the possibility exists
of passing on an inheritable condition parents are included that had
children before they acquired a disability and they relate how that
acquired disability affected their family several stories discuss
legal and policy issues around parenting with a disability the stories
contain humor compassion and gratitude they are proof that one thing
you can get any parent to talk about is their children as one parent
in the book puts it if you suck as a person you are going to suck as a
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parent whether you have a disability or not if you are compassionate
and caring and nurturing as a person you will be like that as a parent
too

Just Little Things
2013-05-07

calling all women she a celebration of renegade women by stylist s
harriet hall is the must have book for women everywhere perfect for
fans of caitlin moran lena dunham and good night stories for rebel
girls she is essential for your bookshelf stylist she is a love letter
to all the women who have thrown out the rulebook and threatened the
status quo it s a toast to the brave bold and brilliant women who make
us proud to be ladies from fashion icon coco chanel to queen cleopatra
from literary legend jane austen to trailblazer michelle obama and
from kick ass activist malala yousafzai to the one and only beyoncé
she honours 100 truly renegade women from history through to present
day gorgeously curated and expertly written by stylist journalist
harriet hall and filled with stunning black and white illustrations by
alice skinner she is a thing of beauty to be worshipped just like the
women that make up its contents this statement timely book is the
perfect gift for the renegade women in your life who inspire and amaze
you or for you to simply make you proud of being a woman

Notre Dame de Paris
2019-10-29

A Celebration of Poets
1972

Celebration of the Two-hundredth Anniversary of
the Settlement of the Town of Bristol, Rhode
Island. September 24th, A.D. 1880
2024-04-18

A Celebration of Family
2021-07-09
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Celebration of the Battle of King's Mountain,
October, 1855, and the Address of the Hon. John
S. Preston
1855

She: A Celebration of Renegade Women
2018-03-08
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